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From: Suzanne Paulsen <suzannepaulsen@me.com>
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 11:27 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: mask mandate

In the matter of the mask mandate, let's consider grandmother's advice: an ounce of prevention is
worth a pound of cure. With the intense efforts of the borough, the medical center, the fish
processors and the community we have been successful at keeping covid at bay and our schools open.
Let’s keep it up a little longer to make sure our kids can keep going to school, and the rest of us are
safe. Thank you. Sue Paulsen



